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Belden, Richard (RBelden@seymourschools.org); Bob Findley (bptbob@gmail.com); Bob 
Lang (rclang27@sbcglobal.net); Diana Bonaparte 
(diana.bonaparte@nafisandyoung.com); Elizabeth Conrad; Jamie Yak (yak5265 
@aol.com); Ken Pereiras (pereiras@sbcglobal.net); Kurt Miller; Matt Bronson 
(mattbronson3@gmail.com); Rep. Conroy Theresa (Theresa.Conroy@cga.ct.gov); Rory 
Burke; Susan Debarber; John Hatfield; jimgeff 
Re: SHS Softball Committee Upcoming Meetings 

I am writing to provide notification that the SHS Softball Renovation Committee's Regular Scheduled Meeting 
on Thursday February 18, 2016 has been cancelled. 

Chris Adamo 

On Fri, Feb 5, 2016 at 8:09 AM, Christopher Adamo <cadamouconn@gmail.com> wrote: 
Hi all, 

Please note the following adjustment to February meeting Schedule. 

We will cancel the regularly schedule meeting on February 18th. 

We will hold a special meeting (with a full agenda) on Thursday February 25th 2016 
5 :45 at the High School Library room. 

Please make the appropriate adjustments to your plans. Thank you 

Chris Adamo 
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